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Transition have a special visitor 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This half term in science, Transition are learning all about animals; our classroom is very 

exciting at the moment as we have both tadpoles and caterpillars! The children have loved 

watching them grow.  

On Monday we had another animal come to visit our classroom – a hedgehog! Diane, from our 

school charity Prickly Pigs, came into school to teach the children all about hedgehogs and to 

tell us more about the amazing charity work that she does. She brought with her a two year 

old hedgehog called Rhubarb that lives at the shelter. Rhubarb was brought to the hedgehog 

shelter after being found as a hoglet in a rhubarb bush. 

The children in Transition were so excited to see a hedgehog in real life and to see it up close! 

Thank you to everyone who was able to bring in a food donation for Prickly Pigs, it is very 

much appreciated!  

 

Miss Beth Hayter and Mrs Heather Hallam 


